

From the Desk of: Policy Council Head Start / Early Head Start

Administration of Children and Families, Region II 26 Federal Plaza, Room 4114 New Your, NY 10278

December 6, 2021

Dear Ms. Stone,

On behalf of the LEAP Head Start / Early Head Start Policy Council, this is to verify the Council's involvement in the development and review of the Head Start / Early Head Start Continuation Application for PY 3 fo the Fiscal Year 2022. On this date, the Policy Council approved the application and all of its parts which include:

- Program Application and Budget Justification
- Program Budget
- Training and Technical Assistance Plan and Training Budget
- Self-Assessment & Improvement Plan
- Annual Report to the Public
- Cost Allocation Plan
- Program Selection Criteria

Thank you for your continued and ongoing support of our Head Start program.

Sincerely,

Vladimir Pratt Policy Council President